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Holiday Closures: 
Veterans Day 
Nov. 12, 2007 

  
Thanksgiving 

Nov. 22-23, 2007 

 
 

 Cross Connection 2007 
Our Cross Connection Control program for 
2007 is drawing to a close.  Our backflow 
assembly testers have been busy doing 
annual testing as required by the State 
Department of Health.  A great big 
THANK YOU to all of our customers who 
have installed the correct backflow de-
vices.  Cooperation from our customers 
has been excellent and your compliance is 
greatly appreciated! 

DON’T FREEZE! 
DON’T let that backflow device freeze this 
winter.  Make sure the device is removed 
for the winter, or is properly protected 
against the freezing weather soon to re-
turn.  If the device is not properly stored, 
it will NOT pass the annual test and will 
need to be replaced. 

Snow Birds! 
Are you planning on leaving 
this winter for an extended 
period of time?  Call to have 
your water meter turned off 
while you’re gone; it will save 
you the bimonthly minimum 
charge as well as allow you to 
stop your sewer billing from 
the City of Yakima.   
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0

50

100

150

200

250

JA
N

M
AR

MAY
JU

LY
SEPT

NOV

2004

2005

2006

2007

M
il
li
o
n
s
 o
f 
G
a
ll
o
n
s
 



Page 4 

PRSRT STD 

U.S. Postage 

PAID 1 oz. 

Yakima, WA 

Permit # 98 

The Water Line 
Nob Hill Water Association 
6111 Tieton Drive 
Yakima, WA  98908 
509-966-0272 

 Nob Hill Water Welcomes……... 
Paul joined the Nob Hill Water crew in December of 2006.  Paul has been busy installing 

new water main, new services, and maintaining existing water line.  He and his wife live in 

Naches with their two beautiful children.  
 

 

If you call our office you will hear a new voice.  Becci has joined the Nob Hill Water office 

staff in December of 2006.  She is originally from Yakima, but lived in Athens, Ohio, for a 

number of years before returning to the Valley in 2005. 
 

                  We’re so glad they’ve joined us! 

 

    CALL BEFORE YOU DIG!! 
If you are planning on doing any digging on your property, for your safety, please call 2 working 

days before you plan to begin.  There is no charge for this service.  
 

1-800-424-5555 

 

What’s Ours? What’s Yours? 
 

On Nob Hill Water’s system, the water mains, service lines from the main to the 
meter, meters, and meter boxes belong to the Association.  Your line, from the 
meter to your residence or business, is your responsibility to repair if you have a 
leak.  If you should have a problem with our meter or meter box or need your 
meter turned off, please contact our office at 966-0272.  We will be out to 
check the matter in a timely fashion.  We have someone on duty after business 
hours in case of an emergency.  If there is any question regarding responsibility, 
please call our office (509)966-0272.  

Thanks! 

Be sure to check out our new website !!!!!! 
www.nobhillwater.org 


